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The Graduated Approach Toolkit (GAT) is an online resource to support Bury schools, services 
and families with understanding and using the Graduated Approach as outlined in the SEND Code 
of Practice. The Toolkit can be found here: Bury SEND Graduated Approach Toolkit | The Bury 
Directory 
 
The Continuing Professional Development programme supporting the implementation of the 
Graduated Approach Toolkit is continuing throughout this academic year and sessions for the 
remainder of the spring term, and the full summer term are shown below. Attendance at the events 
is open to all. Some of the new sessions are specifically offered with SENCOs in mind but this 
doesn’t preclude other practitioners from attending if they would be of interest.  
 
GAT familiarisation sessions 
These 30-minute sessions offer a virtual walkthrough of the Toolkit. They are repeats of the 
autumn term and spring 1 sessions and are for any practitioner wishing to understand how to 
navigate the Toolkit and explore its contents. Practitioners only need to attend one session.  
 
Dates are as follows: 

• 8am Wednesday 6th March          Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Tuesday 19th March            Click here to join the meeting  

• 8am Tuesday 23rd April                 Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Wednesday 8th May            Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Thursday 13th June               Click here to join the meeting 

• 8am Monday 24th June                 Click here to join the meeting 
 
GAT Drop-in sessions 
These 30-minute phase specific sessions will provide an opportunity for any practitioner to bring 
a question or an anonymous pupil case for advice and support in using the GAT. SENCOs and 
practitioners can attend any sessions; content of the sessions will be in response to the questions 
raised.  
 
Primary 

• 8am Thursday 29th February       Click here to join the meeting 

• 12pm Monday 4th March             Click here to join the meeting 

• 4pm Wednesday 13th March       Click here to join the meeting 
 
Secondary 

• 8am Thursday 7th March              Click here to join the meeting 

• 4pm Tuesday 12th March             Click here to join the meeting 
 

https://theburydirectory.co.uk/bury-send-graduated-approach
https://theburydirectory.co.uk/bury-send-graduated-approach
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWE3OTJkMTItZGZlNC00MDU4LWFlMzYtZTg0NWMwZTZmNzc5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MWU1MzY3MWMtODNmOS00OTljLTg4ZGMtOWYzYmYwZjAzYWIz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTk4OWMzM2EtMjNkNy00ODRlLWJjMWYtNWMyYWQ4ZmRiMmI1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjdkN2VkZjUtNzY3MS00YWMxLWE5NjAtMzRlYTlmNzRkNjY5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTA2MDhjZDktOGM4MS00MmRhLWEwN2UtYmIwNTAzNmU1YTg1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MmNiNzc0NDYtNTA1OS00NGU1LWEzMDMtYjFhZmMxMjhlMmM0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZmQwYmU2YjAtZGYyYS00YmNiLWEyMjgtMThiMDM1NDE4MTFk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDdjYjFkMzAtZGQ4OS00YzRlLTgyODEtMmIwOTNmYWJjMDAw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NWRmOWEwOTYtMGY3OS00Y2I3LTk3MTctYmFiNTU2YmQ0ODU3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTgzM2U5MjItZDhmMi00ZDNlLTlmZGMtNWM2ZmFlMjFmNjZj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjRkOGMxYmItNTYxNy00NjE3LWJmZGQtNTIwMjA5ZmZlNTFl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ab0eb7a5-ac88-4083-a3a5-adc498461f18%22%7d
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Sharing GAT Practice for SENCOs 
These 30-minute sessions are for SENCOs to share practice in embedding use of the GAT. These 
sessions will be led by Bury SENCOs from a range of schools who will talk about how they have 
used the GAT in their own schools. SENCOs can attend as many of the sessions as they would 
like to gather a range of ideas and inspiration from colleagues.  
 
Primary 

• 8am Tuesday 19th March; Our Lady of Lourdes RC Primary School  
Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Wednesday 20th March; Radcliffe Hall CE/Methodist Primary School  
Click here to join the meeting  

• 8am Wednesday 24th April; St Thomas’s CE Primary School  
Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Monday 29th April; Woodbank Primary School  
Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Wednesday 8th May; Our Lady of Lourdes RC Primary School  
Click here to join the meeting  

• 8am Tuesday 11th June; Radcliffe Hall CE/Methodist Primary School  
Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Thursday 20th June; Woodbank Primary School 
Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Monday 24th June; St Thomas’s CE Primary School          
Click here to join the meeting  

 
Secondary 

• 8am Thursday 14th March; The Elton High School    Click here to join the meeting  

• 8am Tuesday 30th April; The Derby High School       Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Monday 13th May; The Elton High School          Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Thursday 20th June; The Derby High School     Click here to join the meeting  
 
Strengthening approaches to SEND for SENCOs 
These 30-minute sessions are for SENCOs to revisit pre-Graduated Approach systems and to 
discuss how decisions are made to put children and young people on the Graduated Approach at 
SEN Support. The sessions will help SENCOs to better understand expectations in relation to 
successful applications for top-up funding and service support. All sessions have the same 
content.  

• 8am Monday 11th March                               Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Wednesday 27th March                     Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Tuesday 23rd April                                  Click here to join the meeting  

• 4pm Thursday 23rd May                                 Click here to join the meeting  

• 12pm Tuesday 11th June                                Click here to join the meeting  

• 8am Wednesday 3rd July                                Click here to join the meeting  
 
There is no requirement to book on any of the sessions – just click the link to join on the day. 
 
Any enquiries or comments about the CPD events, or the Toolkit itself can be directed to Cath 
Atherden, Service Lead, SEND Support: c.atherden@bury.gov.uk  
 

 

  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTQyNWNkZTctODkwYi00NTZhLTljYTgtYmE4NGI1ZDA3ZWM4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzlkZTJhOGQtYjYyYS00YzJlLWE1MWMtYzYyMDZmMmY2NzY3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjRmNmZjMTYtNGNjNi00NDQzLTkxMjktOWJmMjRkZjhkMGEx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YmRkZmU1NWEtZDkzOC00ZWY5LThhZWYtZWIwOWQ4OThlYmNj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTQyNWNkZTctODkwYi00NTZhLTljYTgtYmE4NGI1ZDA3ZWM4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTBkNzMxMjYtY2YxYS00MWI3LWIxMmUtMTg5ZGM5M2U5NjJj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjhjYzVkZTctNzg5Ny00MjAxLThjZTMtZTE4MmQ1MDY2NGVj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTA0YTg5NGItZDYwNy00ZWM3LTg0MmQtZjE3MmU3YWY4NWM1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Y2E2MjY3ODktZTI2Yi00NTA1LWIwM2MtMDRkOWNlNjM0NDEw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YmNkODYyZDAtMmQ0Yi00YmIzLTlhOGItNjZmMDBlMzIwOWM1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWJjNDUxNWMtN2Q1Ni00NWQ2LWE0YzUtMDhkNjdlYWRhZDQ0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZThiNTM1MmYtMzM1NC00MTQ4LWE5MjMtNTkwMDk1NGVlNWRk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjI5NWRjZjItYmU2Yy00ZjAzLTllMzQtZmZhMTIxOTRjMmNh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTNmYjU5YWMtODJkOS00M2QyLWE4NDUtYTQ1MWJiZjI0YTgw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTNiYzJlYzktOTE2Ny00YWQ5LTljNTMtZDQ1NGQ4MGNkNmRk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTI1ZDgxZGEtY2M3OC00YjViLTk0NDUtMTE4ZTJlZDk4ZGNh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjEyMGYwYzktOTQ1MC00YzQ1LWExYjktNzk3YjA3ZDFhOTNl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWQ0YTg4OWItZWY0ZS00ZWU5LWFiN2MtZmQyYTJlOTFmMzQ0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
mailto:c.atherden@bury.gov.uk
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Home to School Travel Consultation 

 

We have been working with Bury2gether to co-produce a new proposed policy for Home to 

School Travel for Children and Young People with Special Educational Needs and 

Disabilities. A series of engagement sessions were held with parents/carers throughout 

January, during which we received valuable feedback that has been taken into consideration 

when drafting the proposed policy with Bury2gether.  

 

The revised policy also takes into account the updated guidance issued by the Department 

for Education; Travel to school for children of compulsory school age - January 2024. 

 

The main changes to the policy are: 

• Clearly explaining the forms of travel assistance that may be offered to eligible children 
and young people. These include mileage reimbursement, personal travel budgets, 
transport, travel passes and independent travel training.   

• Clarifying the Council’s statutory duty in relation to pre-school age children, 5-16 year 
olds, post 16 provision and adult learners (post 19).   

• Realigning the assessment for travel assistance with the current Education Health and 
Care Plan (EHCP) process where appropriate.   

• Simplifying the process for a change in circumstances (change of address, school, or 
the child/young person’s individual needs).    

• Providing additional flexibility for transport wherever possible to accommodate 
timetable changes or changes to the school day.  

 

We would like to invite you to submit your views on the proposed policy by completing an 

online survey. The online survey and proposed policy can be viewed on the following 

webpage;  

https://www.bury.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-college-travel-

assistance/home-to-school-travel-policy-consultation. 

 

Please tell us about your views by Friday 5 April 2024. Following the end of the consultation 

period a report will be presented to the Council’s Cabinet members on 17 April 2024.   

 

School & College Transport Team 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/659d7ebb0dd0a200138b612a/Travel_to_school_for_children_of_compulsory_school_age.pdf
https://www.bury.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-college-travel-assistance/home-to-school-travel-policy-consultation
https://www.bury.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-college-travel-assistance/home-to-school-travel-policy-consultation
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SCHOOL OPEN DAY 
Elms Bank School, Ripon Ave, Open Day Monday 18 March 10am 

 
The Open Day is aimed at prospective parents of children in Year 4 and Year 5, 

although we wouldn’t turn anyone away. 

If possible, we would ask parents to contact Elms Bank on 0161 766 1597 or email on 
enquiries@elmsbank.oaklp.co.uk to book a space. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

https://padlet.com/BuryEarlyYears/bury-universal-universal-plus-family-
offer-0-5-years-ea7fsql0nk8ynfjb - 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Details of the Paediatric Occupational Therapy service can be found via the Bury Directory:  
https://theburydirectory.co.uk/services/occupational-therapy-childrens-paediatric 
 
It is an open referral policy, so anyone is welcome to refer into the service. A referral form can be 
found attached.  Anyone wishing to make a referral to the service sends the completed referral 
form to SPOA.fax@nca.nhs.uk.   

 

mailto:enquiries@elmsbank.oaklp.co.uk
https://www.elmsbank.co.uk/
https://padlet.com/BuryEarlyYears/bury-universal-universal-plus-family-offer-0-5-years-ea7fsql0nk8ynfjb
https://padlet.com/BuryEarlyYears/bury-universal-universal-plus-family-offer-0-5-years-ea7fsql0nk8ynfjb
https://theburydirectory.co.uk/services/occupational-therapy-childrens-paediatric
mailto:SPOA.fax@nca.nhs.uk
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Blue Light Card provide those in the NHS, emergency services, social care sector and 
armed forces with an array of online and in-store discounts.  Up until now, despite the best 
efforts of many people and organisations in our sector, Personal Assistants have been 
excluded from this cohort.  This exclusion is partly because of a lack of awareness about 
the PA role and partly due to difficulties verifying employed PAs. 
 
We contacted Blue Light Card at the back end of 2023 because wanted to try and change 
this.  We explained why we set up ILG PA for employed PAs and what it already does to 
help recognise and support this hugely important but often undervalued workforce.  We 
also explained the stringent verification process we have in place to identify and register 
new members. 
 
As a result, I am delighted to confirm that we have now partnered with Blue Light Card - 
meaning ILG PA members can now register for Blue Light Card.  
 
I am sure you will agree that this is a huge step forward for the PA workforce. 
   
If you represent a funding body and would like to discuss how we are planning to roll this 
out and what you can do to support take up in your area, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch so we can arrange a virtual or face to face meeting. 
 
Below are some links you might find useful, and I have also attached our latest pdf leaflet 
for your info.   
  
Individual Employer/Customer enquiries – https://www.ilg-pa.com/employer-apply-
here/ 
Employed PA enquiries – https://www.ilg-pa.com/employed-pca/ 
Blue Light Card enquiries – https://www.ilg-pa.com/blue-light-card-info/ 
  
For specific questions regarding ILG PA membership enquiries or technical queries please 
email hello@ilg-pa.com. 
ILG are extremely proud to be leading this development and hope you can join us as we 
seek to elevate and support the PA workforce. 

SEND Communications and Engagement: 

Tel: 07581020879  

Follow us on Twitter @BuryLocalOffer  

Facebook: Bury SEND Local Offer 

Bury2Gether Parent/Carer Forum: 

www.bury2gether.co.uk/membership 

 

https://www.ilg-pa.com/employer-apply-here/
https://www.ilg-pa.com/employer-apply-here/
https://www.ilg-pa.com/employer-apply-here/
https://www.ilg-pa.com/employed-pca/
https://www.ilg-pa.com/blue-light-card-info/
mailto:hello@ilg-pa.com
https://www.ilg-pa.com/employer-apply-here/
http://www.bury2gether.co.uk/membership
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SENDiass provide information, advice and support on Education, Health and Social Care issues 

relating to SEND. We have a team of practitioners who support families in Bury either via telephone, 

email and sometimes if needed through face to face support. SENDiass can be contacted by 

telephone 01706 769634 and email (bury.sendiass@barnardos.org.uk). All queries will be 

responded to within 2 days.  

We thought it would be nice to introduce ourselves – and have included a little information about 

each member of the team below: 

Hayley Chianca – Team Manager 

 

 

 

 

“My name is Hayley and I am the Team Manager 

for the Bury and Rochdale SEND Services; 

including the SENDiass team. Prior to my current 

role, I was a SENDiass practitioner for 8 years. I 

work full time but in my spare time I enjoy going 

outdoors with my family and going to the gym.  

Afia Jabeen – SENDiass practitioner 

 

 

 

 

“My name is Afia and I am a SENDiass 

practitioner of 2 years. Prior to this I was a 

SENDiass Volunteer. I love to spend time with 

family and friends; and love to explore the 

outdoors.  

Keelie Rigby -  SENDiass practitioner 

 

 

 

 

“My name is Keelie. I have been a SENDiass 

practitioner for a number of years. I work four days 

a week (Monday – Thursday). I like to be 

organised and at weekends I love going for walks" 

 

Kate Donaghue – SENDiass Practitioner 

 

 

 

 

“My name is Kate and I am a SENDiass 

Practitioner. Before joining Barnardo’s I worked 

in Early Years, both assessing and in the 

classroom. I like to be organised and love a tick 

list” 

 

 

mailto:bury.sendiass@barnardos.org.uk
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Vision and Hearing Impairment/Deaf 

Education Service 

 
 
The service aims to provide social activities to support secondary age pupils (11-16y) with a vision 
and/or hearing impairment in local authority mainstream high schools. Many CYP with a sensory 
impairment feel socially isolated and the ‘Social HI-Eyes’ Youth Group, facilitated by the Specialist 
staff, aims to help young people form friendships, develop skills and enjoy a wide range of social 
activities. 
 
Alice Brennan, Teacher of the Deaf, is busy researching new activities for the group as we hurtle 
towards the spring and summer!  Pottery, Alpacas, Manchester City in the Community and 
Manchester Museum are all in the mix ….. but don’t tell anyone just yet! 
 
The range of activities offered is broad but due to financial constraints the Social HI-Eyes Youth 

Group is tasked with raising funds to offset the cost of activities. The Service also explores possible 

charitable funding for more expensive activities and parents are asked to make a financial 

contribution. 

We are keen to hear your ideas and would love to know of any great venues/events that you have 
attended locally and think that our youth group might enjoy.  Please email Alice or Lesley with any 
thoughts.   

 
 

Many thanks. 
Lesley Woods (Manager) & Alice Brennan (Teacher of the Deaf) 

 
 Vision & Hearing/Deaf Education Service 

 
L.A.Woods@bury.gov.uk / A.Brennan@bury.gov.uk 

 
 

  

mailto:L.A.Woods@bury.gov.uk
mailto:A.Brennan@bury.gov.uk
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SPECTRUM 

GAMING 
Spectrum Gaming is a community for autistic young people aged 8-17 

which run two online Discord servers, a Minecraft server and host 

meetups in Greater Manchester. Membership to our community is free 

and Spectrum Gaming is currently accepting new applications for 

autistic young people residing in the Greater Manchester area. 

Interested families can find out more and apply online at: 

www.spectrumgaming.net  

 

This month Spectrum Gaming has 

some exciting news! We have just 

secured a lease on a building in Bury  

town centre which will become our new 

home. Opening within the next couple 

of months, this will be the venue for a 

range of social activities based on a 

variety of interests such as Pokemon, 

anime, board games, arts and craft and 

films, in addition to our regular youth club.    

The centre will also offer pre and post diagnostic support to young 

people, host training for parents and professionals and act as a space 

for self-directed education for young people not currently attending 

school.  

 

Anyone wishing to support us in getting the centre up and running can 

donate via our Just Giving Page 

  

http://www.spectrumgaming.net/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Fpage%2Fspectrum-gaming-centre%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1zVLr38YKNewHlFUPoNEUOzxVUNST56mFvsSVedkwl3B95CkRVA7C2o6o&h=AT2tTmkJCNxhrF9ut4pw5eNJ676ci90CQ5aPv59Pvf8W_-L-1jUq9uc--l-pRso5wtaM2Vtn_Rmw18zBU5LfBA3LgjIJKjLXfgJzHis94arkqVjMmrz7S1poQrDiLb1zQ8JJ&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5B0%5D=AT0OW1T2--9DCsx2GaQgnV5Eq5aL1eQJU6-h8Mns1W-tFf7IeftqAv4IpDEmd6v9Hcos1OD23ro3OHGmnPFH2ESQVQheUTqMPEzpekHVkPZ7801Aarm6eRV5vFjL_ewnze0BGf_ua5YlkC-hSyK0r4nJkj_sJEBPH0wXgtho5x4RTl1_n7tPZuU0dK4Z1Xv6W1vurr5UhgQh
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Training 
 

Creating hope through autistic community 

Andy recently did a talk for the University of Reading. 

 You can access a free recording of the webinar here 

Resources 

 

Spectrum Gaming has created a variety of resources free for 

access/use by families and professionals. You can find links to all of 

these on the advocacy page of our website:  

https://www.spectrumgaming.net/advocacy 

 

We spoke with 31 young people about CAMHS/emotional wellbeing 

support in one area. We believe that the insight was so important that 

we have removed the localised information and made a public 

version of the report: CAMHS report Jan 2024 

 

You can contact Spectrum Gaming at: info@spectrumgaming.net 

 

Visit our Youtube channel to see content created by members 

 

Follow us on Facebook to find out more  

 

https://vimeo.com/913249888?fbclid=IwAR3NuAQqx98AsAnu9IE9IjaKFViIDNqw9uTDqyv-C0DNNt60Sgotd5I9pfQ
https://www.spectrumgaming.net/advocacy
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G0nueivICD3TG-UkpqqfhbmoQdVTvWhd/view?fbclid=IwAR0EVh0ZcdkAdK-VsuzWeXjdvDb9lPoFOHjKZeRJPPVEDoRlL2-mFJN2TVQ
mailto:info@spectrumgaming.net
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfd9V_w9g6kPRDg1oaXEzhg
https://www.facebook.com/Spectrum0Gaming/
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We have 2 new medics joining us in February and March which will enable a reduction in our 
psychiatry waiting times. We also have some therapy posts (family therapy) out to advert 
which is very exciting and we have recruited to our psychology post with some neuro diversity 
and learning disability experience.  
 
Our parent carer support sessions will be running up to November 2024. These are getting 
booked up very quickly.  
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